
 

 

August 17, 2023 
Miami, FL 
 
 

Maracaibo Service 
Announcement 

 

King Ocean Services wishes to advise our valued customers, agents, and trade partners that we are 
reopening our weekly service from Port Everglades, Florida to Maracaibo, Venezuela. 

Effective August 26th, 2023, King Ocean Services will be offering a weekly service from Port Everglades 
to Maracaibo, sailing every Saturday, with an estimated transit time of 15-20 days. Our service profile 
will be based on FCL and LCL with very convenient cut-offs. 

For more information, please contact us as followed: 

For Quotes, please contact quotes@kingocean.com 
For Bookings, please contact csvenezuela@kingocean.com 
Or just contact us at (305).591.7595 
www.kingocean.com 
 
You can also contact our local agent in Maracaibo, Venezuela 

LOSAN LOGISTICA, C.A. 
Avenida Universidad (Calle 62) No. 9-35.   
Centro Comercial Oquendo - Planta Alta, Local No. 8. 
Maracaibo - Edo. Zulia 
Phone: +58-414-3633155 
 

 
 
King Ocean Services thanks you for your continued support. 
 
Best Regards 
 
 


